
Dear Friend,

A video this week in which I share about a client who has a long
history with us and also Vroman's Bookstore, one of our Jazz on the
Screen 2.0 honorees.

Don't forget to sign up on our Jazz on the Screen 2.0 website!

Blessings and have a lovely weekend,
Rabbi Joshua

​PS. Pantry volunteers needed!

The Food Pantry is currently recruiting volunteers to help with client
check in. This position has the most contact with our clients and

involves entering client visits in our database system. Our community
is diverse and the ability to communicate in Spanish, Mandarin, or
Armenian is a plus. Volunteers are typically scheduled in 2-3 hour

shifts on distribution days (Tuesday & Wednesday, 9am-3pm;
Thursday, 9am-1pm). We are really looking for volunteers who can

give us a regular weekly commitment for the next several months. If
you are interested, please contact the Director of the Food Pantry,

Tim (pantry@friendsindeedpas.org), or the the Food Pantry
Manager, Stacey (staceyc@friendsindeedpas.org).

​We can only operate with your help!

https://www.vromansbookstore.com/
https://youtu.be/sGT_moyQl1s
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2021/welcome(authentication:login/sign-in)
mailto:pantry@friendsindeedpas.org
mailto:staceyc@friendsindeedpas.org
mailto:staceyc@friendsindeedpas.org
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2021/welcome


 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPasadena/
https://twitter.com/FID_Pasadena
https://www.instagram.com/fid_pasadena/?hl=en




School supplies galore!! Thank you to all of our supporters who
helped gather and deliver school supplies to Friends In Deed. We

are grateful for all your help to make this school year start positively
for dozens of children in local schools.

School supply drive in action! We were able to give out 157
backpacks last Saturday, with amazing help from Rev. Marlene and

First Congregational Church of Pasadena. We are back at it
tomorrow, Saturday, August 7th, distributing more school supplies to

students who need them. 



Friends In Deed supporter Connie brought lunch for The Women's
Room. Providing a meal for our TWR ladies is such a meaningful way

to give back, and support local restaurants. Thank you Connie!

Teagan and Ty are friends who spent Saturday morning volunteering
in the Food Pantry with their moms. Teagan has become a regular

volunteer, usually with her whole family. Last weekend it was with her
friend, Ty. Thank you for making the pre-packed bags for this week's

distribution!



“Word Power” bracelets activity in The Women's Room led by
volunteer Lisa! The idea was for each woman to choose words or

phrases that she found inspiring and motivational - and two
bracelets featured the words “Friends In Deed!”

Friends In Deed was chosen as a 2021 California Nonprofit of the



Year. Read the full story here!

​Friends In Deed
is committed to fostering, cultivating, and preserving a culture of
diversity, equity and inclusion. We embrace and celebrate the

spectrum of our employees’, volunteers’, and clients’ ages, color,
ability or disability, ethnicity, family or marital status, gender

identity or expression, language, national origin, physical and
mental ability, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual orientation,
socio-economic status, veteran status, neurodiversity, and other
characteristics that make our employees, volunteers, and clients

unique.

https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/in-the-news-local-media/

